










Walter Williams - Cancellation  Request

From:    REGINALD WOODARD <reginaldwoodard6802@comcast.net>
To:    <williamswl@detroitmi.gov>
Date:    9/1/2017 10:55 AM
Subject:   Cancellation  Request

 

Mr. Williams:

 

I am writing to cancel my request to close and annex the alley that runs along the side of my home at 
5080 Fredro, Detroit, Mi 48212.  Please discontinue processing the alley closure. 

 

Thank you,

 

Sadie Woodard

(248) 249-2324
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